
 

 

 

Adient US LLC 

49200 Halyard Drive 

Plymouth, MI 48170 

 

 

April 2, 2020 

 

Dear Adient Supplier, 

 

Within the past week you likely received a letter from Adient Purchasing and Supply 

Chain communicating how essential you are to Adient and the Automotive supply 

chain.  Clearly while it is critical that we all participate in restarting our operations in 

line with our OEM Customer schedules, we also have an obligation to provide safe 

working environments for our valued employees.   

 

Adient has combined lessons learned from our China Operations, along with 

recommendations provided by the World Health Organization, National and Local 

government health agencies to establish protocols for restarting our plants and 

maintaining high standards of employee safety and sanitation once operating.  In 

the interests of supporting our supplier community, below are summaries of these 

protocols and procedures to aid your organization in successfully restarting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelli E. Carney  

Vice President and  

Chief Purchasing Officer 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


